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I oppose the new tax on automobile tires, most specifically due to the proceeds going 

to programs that have nothing to do with tires and/ or road usage due to automobile 

traffic. Light rail is not an option in Central Oregon where I live. I am already paying 

for it with the State Transit Tax. I don't feel it is fair to be taxed on consumables that I 

need for my transportation option, for programs I can't use. 


